Dear IEEE History Committee Members,

On behalf of, and in quality of the Chair of IEEE Kansai Section, I strongly support the Milestone proposal of "The MU (Middle and Upper atmosphere) radar, 1984."

We are proud that this memorable development has been completed in Kansai area.

I believe that the proposal is highly qualified as IEEE Milestone.

Sincerely Yours,

N. Unodera

Date: September 30, 2013

Hidetoshi Onodera,

Chair, IEEE Kansai Section.

Graduate School of Informatics, Kyoto University, Sakyo-ku, Kyoto 606-8501, Japan

Phone: +81-75-753-5314

E-mail: ondoera@i.kyoto-u.ac.jp